
Old Bethpage School 

Site Based/Shared Decision Making Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

 

FACILITATOR:  Suzanne Gray, Principal                                                                                                                                            Dec 6, 2018 

RECORDER:  Elisa Samuelson 

 

ISSUE/TOPIC DISCUSSION/REPORTS 

RECOMMENDATIONS/CONCLUSIONS 

ACTIONS/ FOLLOW UP 

 

I. Call to Order,  

Review of Minutes  

 

Attendance:  S. Gray,  J. Chrysos, J. Deluca, R. Farino, K. Goetz, L Maurer,  A. McAuliffe, E. Pavic, 

 E. Samuelson, M. Yannucci 

 

 Absent:M. Yannucci 

II.  Old Business Meeting began with reviewing  the  minutes from our  last meeting.  

Contractors came around on Tuesday 12/5/17 to measure for new doors. 

Mrs. Pavic said the PTA voted on the No Place for Hate bracelets and the majority said yes ! They will most  likely 

be ordered this week.  

III.  New Business Mrs. Pavic bought an umbrella that tilts for the courtyard and Mrs. Goetz said she would donate a second one to 

block the sun when there are classes outside. 

SEL: Mrs. McAuliffe had an  idea about getting t-shirts that say “CHOOSE KIND”  and possibly add # No Place 

for Hate and some or all of the proceeds will be donated to a bullying group TBD. 

Mrs. Gray told us proposal for construction of new rooms has been postponed. Construction will probably not start 

until April 2018. 

In October Mrs. Gray collected data regarding lunch purchases per grade, and collected data regarding time of 

purchases. Times ranged from students having 4-7  minutes left to eat, after purchases.  As of January there will be 

2 third grade classes joining the fourth grade, and two third grade classes joining the second grade. Kindergarten 

and first grade will both eat with their own grades instead of together. 

Mrs. Curtis sent out letters about the Hour of Code for December and students who complete their hour will get a 

certificate for 1 free kids meal at Moe’s.  

 Physical Plant: Masonry work on the caps of the canopy is almost complete. The new doors will now be installed 

February or March 2018.  

 

IV. Adjournment Next meetings:  3/28/18, 4/25/18 and 5/30/18 @ 8:15am 

 


